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11
th

 April, 2011 

 

ASX Announcement 

 

Short Term Debt Facility 

 

The Board of Anittel Group Limited (ASX:AYG) would like to announce that the business has secured an 
additional  $1.75m short-term loan facility from Peter & Vicki Kazacos. These funds, combined with the 
previously announced $1.25m loan precede the upcoming Rights Issue that was announced with the release of 
our Half Year Accounts on February 28

th
.  

 

The continued support for the business from Peter and Vicki Kazacos underlies their commitment to the 
business and their belief in the fundamental strength of the opportunities ahead.  

 

As announced with the Half Year Result on Feb 28, Anittel intends on raising additional funds through a Rights 
Issue with appropriate notices for this being finalised in the next 14 days. 

 

 

Justyn Stedwell 

Company Secretary 

Justyn.stedwell@anittel.com.au 


